ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area Advisory Committee
17 October 2018
15 Gloucester Avenue NW1 7AU              2017/4254/L
[bookmark: _GoBack]No objection in principle. We are, however, concerned at the discrepancy in the width of the balcony shown on the 2017 and 2018 drawings. Given that the original balcony has been removed, we are not in a position to verify which is the original width. So long as the width of the replacement is the same as that of the original, we have no objection. 
We do not object to the change to the railings to comply with Building Regulations. While noting that it is possible to argue that Listed Building considerations outweigh the Building Regulations, given the safety issues here, we accept the importance of securing safety consistent with the significance of the Listed Building.

